
Mega 2 Seater Sofa 
MG-02 22 250
.

Specifications

Width: 1800 mm

Depth: 900 mm

Weight: 55 kg

Height: 790 mm

Seat Height: 420 mm

Information

Description

Designer Chris Martin saw a rack of freshly baked
loaves in a bakery and found something instantly
appealing about the risen bread against the metal
wires. The idea became a sofa with thin steel tube side
panels that enclose and lift the plump cushions. Mega
offers superb comfort and sculptural expression to
offices, hotels and homes.

Lead time 6 weeks.

Instructions

For cleaning of metal surfaces: Rinse with large
quantities of water. Clean with wetting agent solution
and use a sponge or soft cloth. Post-rinsing and drying.
Specific instructions based on type of soiling: Greasy
film can be removed with a concentrated wetting agent
solution, alcohol or surfactant, after allowing the
solution some time to break down the film before
removing. Unidentifiable, stubborn dirt can be treated
with facade cleaner (e.g., Ambruch2 www. ambruch.de)
or Power Wipes www.interflon. net. Note: Special care
should be taken with coatings that have a metallic,
pearl mica or matte effect. The specific methods listed
here should be tested accordingly for possible damage
to the surface. For cleaning of the fabric/leather, see
instructions related to the specific fabric/leather in
use.

MEGA 2 SEATER SOFA

Black - RAL 9005
Stone Grey - RAL 7030
White - RAL 9003

Color

Available in a variety of fabrics.



Mega 3 Seater Sofa
MG-01 22 250
€3589
Please note – prices do not include VAT.

Specifications

Width: 2300 mm

Depth: 900 mm

Weight: 60 kg

Height: 790 mm

Seat Height: 420 mm

Information

Year: 2012

Description

Designer Chris Martin saw a rack of freshly baked
loaves in a bakery and found something instantly
appealing about the risen bread against the metal
wires. The idea became a sofa with thin steel tube side
panels that enclose and lift the plump cushions. Mega
offers superb comfort and sculptural expression to
offices, hotels and homes.

Lead time 6 weeks.

Instructions

For cleaning of metal surfaces: Rinse with large
quantities of water. Clean with wetting agent solution
and use a sponge or soft cloth. Post-rinsing and drying.
Specific instructions based on type of soiling: Greasy
film can be removed with a concentrated wetting agent
solution, alcohol or surfactant, after allowing the
solution some time to break down the film before
removing. Unidentifiable, stubborn dirt can be treated
with facade cleaner (e.g., Ambruch2 www. ambruch.de)
or Power Wipes www.interflon. net. Note: Special care
should be taken with coatings that have a metallic,
pearl mica or matte effect. The specific methods listed
here should be tested accordingly for possible damage
to the surface. For cleaning of the fabric/leather, see
instructions related to the specific fabric/leather in
use.

Instructions for Fabric

Vacuum regularly. Professionally dry clean or wipe
clean with a damp cloth.

MEGA 3 SEATER SOFA

Color

Available in a variety of fabrics.

Black - RAL 9005
Stone Grey - RAL 7030
White - RAL 9003
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